
July 9, 2018 
 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA   98504-7250 

 
Re: First Step Internet, LLC 
 FCC Form 5 

 
Dear Mr. King: 

 
Attached is the required annual FCC 481 filing. 
 
This file is submitted under Docket #UT – 180004.  

 
Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions regarding this 

submission. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Kevin W. Owen 
President 
First Step Internet, LLC
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